
Attention parents, teachers, students, & 
community stakeholders: 

NORSTAR  
is now accepting 

applications for the 
2019-20 school year! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Applications are available online at 
https://www.npsk12.com on the Academic Rigor 
or Norfolk Technical Center webpage, or in your 

school’s guidance office. 
 

Completed applications are due to school 
counselors by March 25th. 

We encourage all interested students to 

apply!  

NORfolk 

Science and 

Technology 

for Advanced 

Research 

NORSTAR is 
looking for critical 

thinkers, 
innovators, 

problem solvers, 
budding 

engineers, and 
students who think 
“outside the box.” 

For more information, contact:  

NORFOLK PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

OFFICE OF ACADEMIC 
RIGOR 

7000 W. Tanners Creek Dr. 
Norfolk, VA 23513 

(757) 852-4674 option 3 

https://www.npsk12.com/

